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"Clowns, Fools and Picaros"
Current Trends in Narratology offers an overview of cuttingedge approaches to theories of storytelling. The
introduction details how new emphases on cognitive
processing, non-prose and multimedia narratives, and
interdisciplinary approaches to narratology have altered how
narration, narrative, and narrativity are understood. The
volume also introduces a third post-classical direction of
research ? comparative narratology ? and describes how
developments in Germany, Israel, and France may be compared
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with Anglophone research. Leading international scholars
including Monika Fludernik, Richard Gerrig, Ansgar Nünning,
John Pier, Brian Richardson, Alan Palmer, and Werner Wolf
describe not only their newest research but also how this
work dovetails with larger narratological developments.

The New Despotism
This volume represents the first over-arching assessment of
perversion as a philosophical category, offering a
comparative analysis of Deleuze, Agamben and Lacan’s
readings of the relationship between perversion, ontology
and politics.

Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office
By its very nature the clown, as represented in art, is an
interdisciplinary phenomenon. In whichever artform it
appears – fiction, drama, film, photography or fine art – it
carries the symbolic association of its usage in popular
culture, be it ritual festivities, street theatre or circus.
The clown, like its extended family of fools, jesters,
picaros and tricksters, has a variety of functions all
focussed around its status and image of being “other.”
Frequently a marginalized figure, it provides the foil for
the shortcomings of dominant discourse or the absurdities of
human behaviour. Clowns, Fools and Picaros represents the
latest research on the clown, bringing together for the
first time studies from four continents: Europe, America,
Africa and Asia. It attempts to ascertain commonalities,
overlaps and differences between artistic expressions of the
“clownesque” from these various continents and genres, and
above all, to examine the role of the clown in our cultures
today. This volume is of interest for scholars of political
and comic drama, film and visual art as well as scholars of
comparative literature and anthropology.
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Historical Dialogue and the Prevention of Mass
Atrocities
Mervyn Peake has been acclaimed as an author of fantasy and
as an illustrator, but as yet has received little attention
from literary critics. This book is the first to analyse all
of Peake’s works of fiction, including his two picture story
books and novella as well as the Gormenghast series and Mr
Pye. Alice Mills pinpoints the fictional quirks that render
Mervyn Peake such a memorable fantasy writer, examining his
literary works from Jungian, Freudian, Kristevan and postJungian perspectives. Stuckness in the Fiction of Mervyn
Peake will be of interest to fantasy lovers and students of
fantasy as a genre, as well as those exploring the
psychoanalysis of literary texts.

The A to Z of Aesthetics
Contemporary works of art that remodel the canon not only
create complex, hybrid and plural products but also alter
our perceptions and understanding of their source texts.
This is the dual process, referred to in this volume as
“refraction”, that the essays collected here set out to
discuss and analyse by focusing on the dialectic rapport
between postmodernism and the canon. What is sought in many
of the essays is a redefinition of postmodernist art and a
re-examination of the canon in the light of contemporary
epistemology. Given this dual process, this volume will be
of value both to everyone interested in contemporary
art—particularly fiction, drama and film—and also to readers
whose aim it is to promote a better appreciation of
canonical British literature.

United in Love
This book brings together a diverse range of international
voices from academia, policymaking and civil society to
address the failure to connect historical dialogue with
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atrocity prevention discourse and provide insight into how
conflict histories and historical memory act as dynamic
forces, actively facilitating or deterring current and
future conflict. Established on a variety of international
case studies combining theoretical and practical points of
view, the book envisions an integrated understanding of how
historical dialogue can inform policy, education, and the
practice of atrocity prevention. In doing so, it provides a
vital basis for the development of preventive policies
sensitive to the importance of conflict histories and for
further academic study on the topic. It will be of interest
to all scholars and students of history, psychology, peace
studies, international relations and political science.

To Feast on Us as Their Prey
Art and Interpretation is a comprehensive anthology of
readings on aesthetics. Its aim is to present fundamental
philosophical issues in such a way as to create a common
vocabulary for those from diverse backgrounds to communicate
meaningfully about aesthetic issues. To that end, the editor
has provided selections from a wide variety of challenging
works in aesthetic theory, both classical and modern. The
approach is often cross-disciplinary. Within the discipline
of philosophy it seeks to balance readings from the analytic
tradition with continental European, hermeneutical
postmodern (including deconstructionist), and feminist
readings. The anthology is thus broadly conceived, but by
grouping the readings into sections such as ‘Expression and
Aesthetic object,’ ‘Psychology and Interpretation,’ ‘Marxist
Theory,’ and ‘Culture, Gender, and Difference,’ it aims as
well to provide depth of coverage for each topic or issue.
The book opens with a historical section containing
substantial selections from Plato, Aristotle, Hume, Kant,
Shelley and Nietzsche; these readings introduce themes that
recur and are developed in the remainder of the anthology.

Filmosophy
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One possible description of the contemporary medial
landscape in Western culture is that it has gone meta to an
unprecedented extent, so that a remarkable meta-culture has
emerged. Indeed, metareference, i.e. self-reflexive comments
on, or references to, various kinds of media-related aspects
of a given medial artefact or performance, specific media
and arts or the media in general is omnipresent and can,
nowadays, be encountered in high art and literature as
frequently as in their popular counterparts, in the
"traditional "media as well as in new media. From the
"Simpsons," pop music, children s literature, computer games
and pornography to the contemporary visual arts, feature
film, postmodern fiction, drama and even architecture
everywhere one can find metareferential explorations,
comments on or criticism of representation, medial
conventions or modes of production and reception, and
related issues. Within individual media and genres, notably
in research on postmodernist metafiction, this outspoken
tendency towards metaization is known well enough, and
various reasons have been given for it. Yet never has there
been an attempt to account for what one may aptly term the
current metareferential turn on a larger, transmedial scale.
This is what "The Metareferential Turn in Contemporary Arts
and Media: Forms, Functions, Attempts at Explanation"
undertakes to do as a sequel to its predecessor, the volume
"Metareference across Media" (vol. 4 in the series Studies
in Intermediality ), which was dedicated to theoretical
issues and transhistorical case studies. Coming from diverse
disciplinary and methodological backgrounds, the
contributors to the present volume propose explanations of
impressive subtlety, breadth and depth for the current
situation in addition to exploring individual forms and
functions of metareference which may be linked with
particular explanations. As expected, there is no monocausal
reason to be found for the situation under scrutiny, yet the
proposals made have in their compination a remarkable
explanatory power which contributes to a better
understanding of an important facet of current media
production and reception. The essays assembled in the
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volume, which also contains an introduction with a detailed
survey over the possibilities of accounting for the
metareferential turn, will be relevant to students and
scholars from a wide variety of fields: cultural history at
large, intermediality and media studies as well as, more
particularly, literary studies, music, film and art
history."

Art for Equality
Taking their cue from the polymorphous relationship between
word and image, the essays of this book explore how
different media translate the world of phenomena into
aesthetic, intellectual or sensual experience. They embrace
the media of poetry, fiction, drama, engraving, painting,
photography, film and advertising posters ranging from the
early modern to the postmodern periods. At the heart of the
volume lie essays on works that characteristically perform
intriguing interactions between the verbal and visual modes.
They discuss the manifold ways in which artists as different
as William Blake or Gertrude Stein, Diane Arbus or Stanley
Kubrick heighten the tension between the linguistic and the
seen. Taken both individually and collectively, this
volume's contributions illuminate the problematics of how
readers and spectators/lookers transform verbal and visual
representation into worlds of seeming.

Precarious Identities
In this original study Roy Huss utilizes less orthodox
theories and recent advances in developmental psychology to
illustrate the wealth of possibilities available to the
critic who understands the artist as striving toward the
integration of form and feeling. It advances in-depth
analysis of a variety of literary, dramatic, and cinematic
works, including Sophocles' Oedipus plays, John Osborne's
Look Back in Anger, John Knowles's A Separate Peace, and
Rilke's The Notebooks of Malte Laurids Brigge.
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Chinese Fiction of the Cultural Revolution
The authors and audiences for twentieth century Chinese
literature, especially fiction, are examined in this book.
While modern Chinese fictions are imaginary in that they do
not constitute reliable portraits of Chinese life, they can
reveal fascinating insights into the writers themselves and
their implied audiences. The book also includes substantial
reference to poetry, drama, film, and the visual arts as
well as to the political and social context in which they
appear.

Fictional Authors, Imaginary Audiences
The book covers the choice of subject matter, authorship and
readership of Cultural Revolution fiction. It analyses the
characterization of heroes promoted in the literary and
artistic field during this period. By comparing Cultural
Revolution fiction with the fiction of the preceding period,
with Soviet fiction, and with some traditional Chinese and
Western fiction, this analysis emphasizes the ideological
and cultural significance of the characteristics shown in
the heroes personal background and their physical,
temperamental and behavioural qualities, etc. This book will
be of significant benefit to both students and scholars of
Chinese literature, language and society.

In Search of Cinema
Stuckness in the Fiction of Mervyn Peake
Offering an ambitious study of the aesthetics of violence
across art, literature, film and theatre, this volume brings
together traditional German aesthetic and social theory with
the modern problem of violence in art. Written in an
engaging style, the book includes examples range from Homer
and Shakespeare to slasher films and performance art.

7 / 19

Acces PDF Art Fiction Drama And Film modernh.com

Illuminating Childhood
Experiencing the phases of childhood through art

The Renaissance Discovery of Violence, from
Boccaccio to Shakespeare
Filmosophy is a provocative new manifesto for a radically
philosophical way of understanding cinema. It coalesces
twentieth-century ideas of film as thought (from Hugo
Münsterberg to Gilles Deleuze) into a practical theory of
"film-thinking," arguing that film style conveys poetic
ideas through a constant dramatic "intent" about the
characters, spaces, and events of film. Discussing
contemporary filmmakers such as Béla Tarr and the Dardenne
brothers, this timely contribution to the study of film and
philosophy will provoke debate among audiences and
filmmakers alike. FILMOSOPHY ® is a registered U.S.
trademark owned by Valentin Stoilov (www.filmosophy.com) for
educational services in the field of motion picture history
theory and production. Mr. Stoilov is not the source or
origin of this book and has not sponsored or endorsed it or
its author.

Film and Fiction
This book examines what, if anything, makes a depiction of
fictional immorality--such as the murder, torture, or sexual
assault of a fictional character--an example of immoral
fiction, and therefore something that should be morally
criticized and possibly prohibited.

Terrorism and Literature
This book is the first examination of the cliché as a
philosophical concept. Challenging the idea that clichés are
lazy or spurious opposites to genuine thinking, it instead
locates them as a dynamic and contestable boundary between
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‘thought’ and ‘non-thought’.

Handbook of Research on Aestheticization of
Violence, Horror, and Power
Many have wondered why the works of Shakespeare and other
early modern writers are so filled with violence, with
murder and mayhem. This work explains how and why, putting
the literature of the European Renaissance in the context of
the history of violence. Personal violence was on the
decline in Europe beginning in the fifteenth century, but
warfare became much deadlier and the stakes of war became
much higher as the new nation-states vied for hegemony and
the New World became a target of a shattering invasion.
There are times when Renaissance writers seem to celebrate
violence, but more commonly they anatomized it and were
inclined to focus on victims as well as warriors on the
horrors of violence as well as the need for force to protect
national security and justice. In Renaissance writing,
violence has lost its innocence.

Reading the Silver Screen
This volume gathers personal reflections on life and
literature by 44 of China's leading authors. It aims to
illustrate how Chinese society and its creative writing have
supported, competed and fought with each other for the past
40 years and more. Much of what is revealed here is mundane,
but the pressure of bringing art to social and political
causes, indeed the universal pressure to survive, forges
this collection into a very human document. The strengths
and weaknesses of these essays offer a window on those of
modern Chinese literature itself. Realism was the favoured
literary doctrine of the day, and, reflecting this, most of
these essays speak for themselves - about war, revolution,
betrayal and commitment.

Refracting the Canon in Contemporary British
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Literature and Film
This eighth volume covers the period 1942 to 1945 when Mao
asserted his status as the incarnation and symbol of the
Chinese Revolution and the sinification of Marxism-Leninism.

The Seeming and the Seen
"In September 2015, Junaipero Serra was canonized by Pope
Francis in Washington DC against the protest of many
Californian Native Americans who criticized his brutal
treatment of their ancestors and destruction of their
culture. Like most complex historical figures, Junaipero
Serra has been interpreted in countless ways, often
contextualized mainly in California. This book situates
Serra in the context of the three major places that he
lived, learned, and proselytized: Mallorca, Mexico, and Alta
California. Scholars from all three countries contribute to
a rare glimpse into the life of the saint by considering his
use of music and art, his representation in popular culture;
his education, ideology, and Franciscan influence; the plans
and building of the missions; and his relation to native
peoples."--Provided by publisher.

Resources in Education
The four volumes of Film Study include a fresh approach to
each of the basic categories in the original edition. Volume
one examines the film as film; volume two focuses on the
thematic approach to film; volume three draws on the history
of film; and volume four contains extensive appendices
listing film distributors, sources, and historical
information as well as an index of authors, titles, and film
personalities.

Modern Chinese Writers: Self-portrayals
????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????
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????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????
???????????????????????? Wang Wen-hsing is an
internationally renowned modernist writer who has long been
regarded by Taiwan writers as a bellwether of literary
aesthetics. His reputation rests on his devotion to an
innovative literary language and writing style, demonstrated
primarily in his novels. His persistent pursuit of an ideal
style has challenged standard aesthetic views of Chinese
literary language and conventional reading strategies. He
views writing much as he does painting, music, or any other
art form: while acknowledging the importance of content, he
foregrounds the form. His fictional works, therefore, are
not only pieces of creative writing but also creative
artworks; each word and sign should be appreciated like a
musical note in a song or a brush stroke in a painting. This
ideal pushes him constantly to search out a more precise
method to describe a specific subject, and each new method
he develops is added to the reservoir of Chinese rhetoric.
Due to his peculiar approach, he writes extremely slowly.
During the past three decades, he has been able to write
only thirty-some characters a day. To date, he has published
twenty-three short stories, one novella, three novels (the
second novel is in two volumes), one one-act play, three
volumes of essays, and numerous poems, prose works,
translations, and pieces of criticism. ?????????????????????
????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????
????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????
????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????
????????????????????????????????????????????????????????????
??????????????

Fictional Immorality and Immoral Fiction
Terrorism has long been a major shaping force in the world.
However, the meanings of terrorism, as a word and as a set
of actions, are intensely contested. This volume explores
how literature has dealt with terrorism from the Renaissance
to today, inviting the reader to make connections between
older instances of terrorism and contemporary ones, and to
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see how the various literary treatments of terrorism draw on
each other. The essays demonstrate that the debates around
terrorism only give the fictive imagination more room, and
that fiction has a great deal to offer in terms of both
understanding terrorism and our responses to it. Written by
historians and literary critics, the essays provide
essential knowledge to understand terrorism in its full
complexity. As befitting a global problem, this book brings
together a truly international group of scholars, with
representatives from America, Scotland, Canada, New Zealand,
Italy, Israel, and other countries.

The Shock of the Same
The A to Z of Aesthetics covers its history from Classical
Greece to the present, including entries on non-western
aesthetics. The book contains a chronology, an introductory
essay, a bibliography, and hundreds of cross-referenced
dictionary entries on the main concepts, terminology,
important persons (philosophers, critics, and artists), and
the rules and criteria we apply in making judgments on art.
By providing concise information on aesthetics, this
dictionary is not only accessible to students, but it
provides details and facts to specialists in the field.

Ontology and Perversion
"Moving pictures in the silent era and moving pictures with
recorded sounds after 1927, has been used to tell stories,
describe events, imitate human actions, expose problems, and
urge reforms. It is not therefore surprising that such uses
would provoke speculative comparisons with other major human
systems for telling, describing, imitating, exposing and
urging - verbal language. The twenty-two essays in this
volume deal primarily with the interrelation of the two art
forms - fiction and film. An entirely twentieth century
phenomenon, this interrelation not only developed a
cinematic imagination in novelists, but also added new
dimensions to the modernist worldview. Divided under four
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categories, the essays discuss film and literary narrative
theories, analyse different Hollywood genres, speak of
individual associations of writers with the `liveliest art
of the century,â?? and also delve into the problems of
adapting of individual texts."

The Aesthetics of Violence
With in-depth empirical analysis of a range of case studies,
this book offers a comprehensive genealogy of the concepts
of economy, despotism and voluntary servitude and provides a
thorough and coherent reflection on the wider sociopolitical agenda of contemporary societies.

Art and Interpretation
The essays collected here reflect the spectacular rise of
Iranian cinema in recent years as well as the strong
contributions of contemporary filmmakers from countries such
as Belgium, Canada, China, Israel, Lebanon, Scotland, and
Spain. But In Search of Cinema does not neglect the best
recent films from major film-producing nations like the
United States, France, and Italy and includes retrospective
pieces on the careers of Ingmar Bergman and Woody Allen as
well as several essays on the interrelationship between film
form, or film genres, and drama and the novel, the two forms
from which the cinema continues to draw a wealth of its
material.

The Aesthetics of Violence
This book investigates the construction of identity and the
precarity of the self in the work of the Calvinist Fulke
Greville (1554–1628) and the Jesuit Robert Southwell
(1561–1595). For the first time, a collection of original
essays unites them with the aim to explore their literary
production. The essays collected here define these authors’
efforts to forge themselves as literary, religious, and
political subjects amid a shifting politico-religious
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landscape. They highlight the authors’ criticism of the
court and underscore similarities and differences in
thought, themes, and style. Altogether, the essays in this
volume demonstrate the developments in cosmology, theology,
literary conventions, political ideas, and religious dogmas,
and trace their influence in the oeuvre of Greville and
Southwell.

?????????No.39?
What is philosophy? A question often asked, but usually in
an abstract or speculative way. Rarely do we find a case of
‘philosophy’ being determined in the real world. However, at
Cambridge in 1992, this is exactly what happened, as a
debate took place over the merits, or otherwise, of awarding
an Honorary Doctorate of Letters to the philosopher Jacques
Derrida. Derrida’s supporters argued that his deconstruction
of Western traditions of thinking ushered in an important
new manner of doing philosophy; his detractors dismissed his
work as charlatanism, philistinism – and non-philosophy. As
arguments raged over the validity of introducing the canon
of Continental philosophy to the Humanities in British
Higher Education – the so-called ‘Theory Wars’ – Derrida’s
‘Cambridge Affair’ focalized this decisive conflict more
than anything else. This is the first study of the Cambridge
Affair. Drawing upon archival and unpublished material,
little-known texts pertaining to the Affair, and Derrida’s
own oeuvre, this original account offers an historical and
philosophical reconstruction of this crucial debate,
evaluating it against the body of work it put on trial.

Current Trends in Narratology
Mao's Road to Power
The National Association for the Advancement of Colored
People (NAACP) is the nation's oldest civil rights
organization, having dedicated itself to the fight for
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racial equality since 1909. While the group helped achieve
substantial victories in the courtroom, the struggle for
civil rights extended beyond gaining political support. It
also required changing social attitudes. The NAACP thus
worked to alter existing prejudices through the production
of art that countered racist depictions of African
Americans, focusing its efforts not only on changing the
attitudes of the white middle class but also on encouraging
racial pride and a sense of identity in the black community.
Art for Equality explores an important and little-studied
side of the NAACP's activism in the cultural realm. In
openly supporting African American artists, writers, and
musicians in their creative endeavors, the organization
aimed to change the way the public viewed the black
community. By overcoming stereotypes and the belief of the
majority that African Americans were physically,
intellectually, and morally inferior to whites, the NAACP
believed it could begin to defeat racism. Illuminating
important protests, from the fight against the 1915 film The
Birth of a Nation to the production of anti-lynching art
during the Harlem Renaissance, this insightful volume
examines the successes and failures of the NAACP's cultural
campaign from 1910 to the 1960s. Exploring the roles of
gender and class in shaping the association's patronage of
the arts, Art for Equality offers an in-depth analysis of
the social and cultural climate during a time of radical
change in America.

The Worlds of Junipero Serra
How could he be a good boy and a bad boy at the same time?
The TRUTH is what is. FICTION is not reality—but it can help
us to see the TRUTH through stories, e.g., The Boy Who Cried
Wolf. LIES deceive, for evil purposes, and for good
purposes. But what happens when what we think is the TRUTH
turns out to be a LIE? In his ninth decade, the author, who
has spent his life creating FICTION to examine TRUTH,
decided to write the story of his life, truthfully. But, in
the process of examining his life—his prayers, works, joys
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and sufferings—he discovers it becomes more and more
difficult to distinguish the TRUTH from the LIES. And the
chief insights into the reality of a life he thought noble,
his FICTION—often in the form of dreams—reveals his true
nature as a failure in his professed faith—until a good
woman shows him the way out of his dark forest.

Truth.Fiction.Lies
Winner, 2020 Association for the Study of Food and Society
Book Award, Edited Volume Long before the founding of the
Jamestown, Virginia, colony and its Starving Time of
1609–1610—one of the most famous cannibalism narratives in
North American colonial history—cannibalism played an
important role in shaping the human relationship to food,
hunger, and moral outrage. Why did colonial invaders go out
of their way to accuse women of cannibalism? What challenges
did Spaniards face in trying to explain Eucharist rites to
Native peoples? What roles did preconceived notions about
non-Europeans play in inflating accounts of cannibalism in
Christopher Columbus’s reports as they moved through Italian
merchant circles? Asking questions such as these and
exploring what it meant to accuse someone of eating people
as well as how cannibalism rumors facilitated slavery and
the rise of empires, To Feast on Us as Their Prey posits
that it is impossible to separate histories of cannibalism
from the role food and hunger have played in the
colonization efforts that shaped our modern world.

The Metareferential Turn in Contemporary Arts and
Media
Wie verändert Codierung unser Denken über Architektur? Eine
Frage, die in der Forschung eine wichtige Perspektive
eröffnet. Miro Roman und seine KI Alice_ch3n81 entfalten in
diesem Buch ein wahrhaft spielerisches Szenario, in dem sie
Codierung als neue Alphabetisierung für Informationen
vorschlagen. Erkenntnis vermittelt es in Form eines
Projektmodells, das die Bereiche Architektur und Information
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durch zwei verflochtene Erzählstränge in einem „unendlichen
Fluss" realer Bücher miteinander verknüpft. Mit dem Fokus
auf der Schnittmenge von Informationstechnologie und
architektonischer Formulierung entsteht so eine immer
weiterführende intellektuelle Reflexion zu digitaler
Architektur und Computerwissenschaft.

The Mindscapes of Art
This volume brings together decades of research in
philosophical theology on the concepts of justice, art, and
liturgy. One might be inclined to think that reflections on
these topics should take place in isolation from one
another, but as Wolterstorff masterfully demonstrates, they
are indeed united in love. Inherent in each of these topics
is a logic that affirms its object. Whether the dignity of
the other, the desire for creative and enhancing
understanding of the other, or the infinite goodness of the
creator, all these things and practices find their
completion in a unitive core of love. Which is to say,
ultimately, they find their fulfillment in the worship of
God and in the affirmation of the image of God in each of
us.

Jacques Derrida’s Cambridge Affair
Individuals seek ways to repress the sense of violence
within themselves and often resort to medial channels. The
hunger of the individual for violence is a trigger for the
generation of violent content by media, owners of political
power, owners of religious power, etc. However, this content
is produced considering the individual’s sensitivities.
Thus, violence is aestheticized. Aesthetics of violence
appear in different fields and in different forms. In order
to analyze it, an interdisciplinary perspective is required.
The Handbook of Research on Aestheticization of Violence,
Horror, and Power brings together two different concepts
that seem incompatible—aesthetics and violence—and focuses
on the basic motives of aestheticizing and presenting
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violence in different fields and genres, as well as the role
of audience reception. Seeking to reveal this togetherness
with different methods, research, analyses, and findings in
different fields that include media, urban design, art, and
mythology, the book covers the aestheticization of fear,
power, and violence in such mediums as public relations,
digital games, and performance art. This comprehensive
reference is an ideal source for researchers, academicians,
and students working in the fields of media, culture, art,
politics, architecture, aesthetics, history, cultural
anthropology, and more.

Film Study
Offering an ambitious study of the aesthetics of violence
across art, literature, film and theatre, this volume brings
together traditional German aesthetic and social theory with
the modern problem of violence in art. Written in an
engaging style, the book includes examples ranging from
Homer and Shakespeare to slasher films and performance art.

Play Among Books
From the New York Times bestselling author of How to Read
Literature Like a Professor comes an indispensable analysis
of our most celebrated medium, film. No art form is as
instantly and continuously gratifying as film. When the
house lights go down and the lion roars, we settle in to be
shocked, frightened, elated, moved, and thrilled. We expect
magic. While we’re being exhilarated and terrified, our
minds are also processing data of all sorts—visual,
linguistic, auditory, spatial—to collaborate in the
construction of meaning. Thomas C. Foster’s Reading the
Silver Screen will show movie buffs, students of film, and
even aspiring screenwriters and directors how to transition
from merely being viewers to becoming accomplished readers
of this great medium. Beginning with the grammar of film,
Foster demonstrates how every art form has a grammar, a set
of practices and if-then propositions that amount to rules.
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He goes on to explain how the language of film enables
movies to communicate the purpose behind their stories and
the messages they are striving to convey to audiences by
following and occasionally breaking these rules. Using the
investigative approach readers love in How to Read
Literature Like a Professor, Foster examines this grammar of
film through various classic and current movies both foreign
and domestic, with special recourse to the “AFI 100
Years-100 Movies” lists. The categories are idiosyncratic
yet revealing. In Reading the Silver Screen, readers will
gain the expertise and confidence to glean all they can from
the movies they love.
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